
2025 SWVA Partnership Mission Trip 
 

Mark your calendar for our 2025 RVBA WMU Mission Trip to Nickelsville, VA  the week 

of March 9 – 13, 2025.  The cost is $125 per person*.  Lodging at the Manor will still 
be $15 per night per person and $15 per night per camper (regardless of number 

people in camper). 
 

Please make checks payable to RVBA WMU and mail to Fleta Dillon at 828 
Brownwood Dr., NW, Roanoke, VA 24017.   Deadline for registration will  be 
February 1, 2025.  SWVAP Release and Registration form attached. 
 
Our planning meeting will be January 9, 2025 at Connelly Memorial Baptist Church, 6849 
Thirlane Rd NW, Roanoke, VA 24019 at 6:30 p.m.   You may sign up for the trip that night, 
just bring your registration form and fee with you.  We need volunteers to participate in the 
following areas:   BookNet, Construction, Prep Center, Kitchen, and Food Pantry.   
 
We are still in need of 1,000 – 1,500 more Ditty Bags for the toiletry items given to each child. 
Now is the time to start getting them together.   The Ditty Bag measurements have changed, so  
please contact Ann Bush (540-400-6914) or Susan Caldwell (540-354-7012) for instruction sheet 
or you can pick a copy up at the RVBA WMU Fall Missions Celebration at Mill Creek on 
September 23,  2024.  
 
Monetary donations for this trip are being accepted now until the trip.  Make check payable 
to:  RVBA WMU and mail to Fleta Dillon at address above.  The money will be used to buy Ditty 
Bag supplies, Bibles, and construction supplies. 
 
If you should have questions regarding this Mission Trip, please contact Fleta Dillon at  
540-580-4377 (cell).  Thank you for your continued support of this ministry which blesses  
so many children and home owners in the SWVA community. 
 
  
 


